
Editors’ letter 
This is the first issue with Phyllis Illari and Federica Russo as joint Editors-in-Chief.  We are 
absolutely delighted to be on board and begin the job.   
 
Nevertheless, this issue remains almost entirely the result of the efforts and dedication of the 
founding Editors-in-Chief Mauro Dorato and Carl Hoefer, and the outgoing Associate Editors 
Jesus Zamora Bonilla, Isabelle Drouet, and Thomas Pradeu. The whole community owes 
them, and the outgoing Editorial Board, an enormous debt of gratitude for creating this 
journal, and we would like to add our personal thanks for a handover that could not have 
been warmer or more collegial. 
 
In the past months we have formed a new team of Associate Editors: 

 Annamaria Carusi, University of Sheffield 
 Melinda Bonnie Fagan, University of Utah 
 Mathias Frisch, Leibniz University, Hannover 
 Marcin Milkowski, Polish Academy of Sciences 
 Dunja Šešelja, Ruhr University Bochum 
 David Teira, UNED, the Spanish Open University 

Which together offer a very broad range of competence, including philosophy of the social 
science, biology and bio-medicine, mind & brain, physics and climate science. We also offer 
competences in formal philosophy and in STS. 
 
We have also renewed the editorial board, which can be seen on the website 
(https://link.springer.com/journal/13194). Between the Editors-in-Chief, the Associate 
Editors, and the Editorial Board, the journal can reasonably claim to represent philosophy of 
science in most of its sub-fields, with good gender balance, very broadly across Europe, with 
some colleagues from North and Central America.  We have been profoundly grateful for the 
enthusiasm and dedication of so many colleagues to the project of EJPS, and we offer you 
all our heartfelt thanks. 
 
In the coming months we will present more information about editorial choices, strategies, 
and so on for the coming years.  Perhaps you will already have met us in person at the 
Meet-the-Editors session planned during EPSA17 in Exeter, and if not you will hear from us 
at other conferences and venues about our vision for EJPS and the Philosophy of Science 
community. 
 
Stay tuned @EuroJPS or contact us at editors.ejps@gmail.com. 
 
Phyllis Illari and Federica Russo 
Editors-in-Chief of EJPS 
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